
Clyde C. Miller   1000 N. Grand Blvd.

LOOKING FOR A REWARDING CAREER?
Saint Louis Public Schools is having a teacher job 

fair on Saturday, Dec. 10. Register at www.slps.org/jobs 
to interview for full-time certi�ed teaching positions for 

the 2016-17 and 2017-18 school years.

Registration is required!
MUST register by Dec. 6!

Teacher

HIRING FAIR!

#WeChooseSLPS!

2016-17 & 2017-18
Positions Available

Saturday, Dec 10
8:00AM - 1:00PM


